
 
 

April 10, 2022, HUSBC held a meeting at Pin Palace at 2:00 PM. 
 
Board looked over Financial Statement for November 2021 thru April 2022.  Motion to accept L. Keel, 
motion passed. 
 
Old Business: 
Hall of Fame: R Swaim went over details on Hall of Fame decorations and tickets are available.  They have 
to be turned in by June 1, 2022 to be given to Jackson Center.  L Keel stated that if someone needed a 
specialty plate that also had to be known by then. 
 
New Business: 
Local Senior Tournament:  A discussion regarding the numbers of the Senior Tournament is very low.  We 
discussed if we need to move the date or another option was to add a Senior Division to the local 
Open/Woman City Tournament.  The Board decided to add a Senior Division to the local tournament for 
Singles.  M Webber and R Swaim will work out details and present to the Board at next meeting. 
 
Annual Meeting:  The HUSBC Annual meeting will be held on July 17, 2022 at Madison Bowling Center at 
2 PM.  Election of Board members is as follows: 
 Larry Keel –  1st Vice 
 Youth -  3rd Vice 
  
 
State Annual Meeting Attendees:  M Webber, M Parrish, D Battle, N Keel, L Proctor, P Proctor, J Lavigne 
– Youth.  Anyone else wishing to attend will let R Swaim know by May 1, 2022. 
 
Tournaments 22-23 Season: 
State Mixed – June 1st three weekends at Redstone 
 
Manager’s Report: 
In February we held the regional sectional at Pin Palace.  Our region covers Dekalb County, Northeast AL, 
Huntsville Association and Florence.  We had 46 U12 to U18 and 3 U8 to U10.  Bowlero gave each center 
that held a Pepsi Sectional an additional $3000 to be divided by those that advanced to the finals.  The U8 
and U10 do not advance but did receive scholarship money too. 
 
February 12-13 Youth City held at Madison Bowling Center. 
 
Teams:  14 
Doubles: 26 
Singles: 48 
Total Prize: $972 paid in scholarships 
 
Total money added to all local tournaments in the All Events from the money from Nationals 
Open:  $218  Woman:  $56  Youth:  $92 
Money left in that earmarked line is $865 for use in future tournaments. 
 



We hosted the Woman’s State Tournament at Redstone Lanes.  Our share of the brackets & Nassau was 
$831.50.  We sold towels they cost us $472.50 we made $443.00 a loss of $29.50.  We have 17 pink, 6 red 
and 2 blue left.  We had $281 from previous sale of towels at the State Youth and State Open.  Making us 
have a profit of $245.50 from all state tournaments.   
 
Future tournament for the State is the Mixed to be held at Redstone in June of 2023.  Board members will 
need to put on calendar.  I will not be available to work the weekend of June 10-11 of that year. 
 
Hall Of Fame:  Room has been reserved with deposit paid of $1000.  Pins for inductees have been purchased 
and are being decorated.  All recipients have been notified and reminded that if they need extra tickets they 
must be paid for by June 1, 2022.  Tickets have been printed and some given to Aimee and Brian Burnham.  
I will have additional tickets at the meeting.  The cost is $40 per ticket. 
 
I have to turn in the names of the ones attending the State Annual meeting being held on July23, 2022 in 
Pelham.  We can have 8 adults and 2 youth reps.  I will need to know if you will be attending so I can send it 
in to Loretta by May 1. 
 
 
Next meeting will be on July 17 2022 at Madison Bowling Center at 2:00 PM 
 
 
Report submitted by: 
Rhonda Swaim 
HUSBC Association Manager 


